Lt. T. M. O'Leary, USNR, Navy Reservation Bureau, 1009 Baltimore Avenue, Mensas City 6, Mo.

Dear Ted:

I want to register my grateful thanks to you and Commander Carey for your great kindness in doing all you could to help Milton.

While I was out today Mit jubilantly called Mrs. Hulteen and bubbled over the information that he has his commission. Doubtless you already know that he is to report at Boston in ten days.

My grateful and heartfelt thanks. Will you please convey my thanks and greetings to Commander Carey?

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA :AH